
The Bloody Mary Regatta 
Western Carolina Sailing Club 

Anderson, SC 29626 
November 2 & 3, 2019 

 

Western Carolina Sailing Club cordially invites you to the Bloody Mary Regatta on Lake Hartwell.  This is 
the fifth of six regattas of the Southeastern Fall Series and the final regatta of the Carolina Series.  
Races will be conducted in accordance with the Racing Rules of Sailing (RRS) as modified by the sailing 

instructions.  Five races are scheduled (all races sailed will be scored).  Please note that lunches will 

not be available from the club on Saturday (Bi-Lo and Subway are nearby).   
 

The GATE CODE for the weekend is:  21212   

 

VHF Radios: 
The Race Committee may use VHF radios to inform competitors of safety information and to hail boats 
that are on the course side of the starting line at the start (OCS). 
 

Accommodations 
Club grounds will be open Friday & Saturday nights for camping.  Club facilities will be available for all 
campers. There are several hotels located at Exit 19 off of I-85:   Google Maps - Area Hotels 
 

Schedule of Events 
Friday, November 1 

 Early arrivals use GATE CODE: 21212 
 

Saturday, November 2 (last day of daylight savings) 

0930 Registration opens 
1050 Registration closes 
1100 Skippers Meeting 

1300 Racing begins - five races are scheduled 
1800 Appetizers & Attitude Adjustment  
1900 Dinner  
 
Sunday, November 3 (note that we “fall back”) 

0800 Breakfast, Coffee and Bloody Mary’s 

0930 Racing resumes (no warning signal after 1230) 
ASAP Trophy presentation & lunch  
  

Fees 
Registration: $35.00 (Includes $3 SE Fall Series fee) 
Sat. Dinner: $15 - Catered Chicken Dinner  
Sun. Lunch: $5 - Pizza 

For further information and to pre-register, please contact: 
Scott Griffin 

m: 864.238.3292 
thistle3997@gmail.com 

Directions from I-85: 
Take exit 14, go South on SC-187. 
Turn left at stop light onto SC-24 & SC-187. 
Continue for approx. 3 miles. 
Turn right at stop light onto SC-187   
(Bi-Lo and Subway on corner). 
Go straight at four-way stop. 
Turn right on Harbin Dr.  
(First right after stop sign) 
Turn left on Westwind Way  
(Immediately after turning on Harbin Dr.) 
Club is at end of road. 

 
There is a map available on the WCSC web site: 

http://www.wcsc-sailing.org 
 

http://maps.google.com/maps?f=q&source=s_q&hl=en&geocode=&q=Hotels+near+Clemson+Blvd+Anderson,+SC&sll=34.574642,-82.709112&sspn=0.026396,0.055747&ie=UTF8&hq=Hotels&hnear=Clemson+Blvd,+Anderson,+South+Carolina&ll=34.562344,-82.693062&spn=0.048842,0.076303&z

